
 
 
 

 

We are answering your call for scripture study 

at St. Mary’s!! 

 
Join us this summer to study the Gospel of John.  We will meet for four 

Tuesday sessions with St. Mary’s parishioner Mr. Brett Smith presenting. 
As you may recall, last summer Brett presented very informative sessions 

on Answering the Evangelical Challenge. 
 

There is no cost for this study.  Please bring a New American Bible if you 
have one.  We will have some available.   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Both teens (13+) and adults, Catholic or non-Catholic, are welcome.   
For preparation purposes, please r.s.v.p. with 

Regina Piazza at rpiazza@stmaryum.org or 301-627-3255. 
 
 

St. Mary of the Assumption 
14908 Main Street, Upper Marlboro, MD  20772  

www.stmaryum.org 

Session Dates:  Tuesdays July 11, July 18, July 25 and Aug 1 
 

           Time:  7p.m.-8:30p.m. 
 

       Location:  St. Mary’s Family Life Center  

                            (4610 Largo Rd – behind the school) 

 
Can’t make all of the sessions?  No worries.  

 Come to the session you can!! 

Scripture Study this Summer: 

The Gospel of John 
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